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Panel 58 
 
Hello Panel 58 
 
I am grateful to report that we were able to send 1,000 copies of the “An Open Letter to an Attorney” 
(OL-#) to place in the registration bags for the annual Florida Bar Convention in July. We also sent 
out packages to each of the Bar’s in each District.  . 
 
This weekend we have a table at the Florida Nurse Practitioner Conference here in Orlando the 
weekend of AWSC - August 16 - 18, 2018.. I special thank you to district 10 for covering the table on 
Staurady during AWSC. Also we will place “An Open Letter to the Doctors” (OD-2) in each 
registration bag for this event. 
 
Thank you to all who participated in the online survey. We found the the number one area YOU in 
Area 9 would like to reach out to is the school system. Second is to healthcare professionals - 
especially in the rehab and mental health area. We hope to focus in those areas in 2019. 
 
Another area of Public Outreach that has been very successful in other Area’s is presence at the 
State Fair.  The 2019 Florida State Fair is February 7 - 18, 2019 at the Florida State Fairgrounds in 
Tampa. The approximate cost for an outside booth with electric is $300.00. We feel after researching 
this would be an great opportunity to reach many people at a very reasonable cost. Please note that 
we would need to tell the Fair Administrators when we register exactly what literature will be handed 
out and we must stick to that only. 
 
I am ever grateful to be of service to this wonderful program that has given me so much. 
Love in Service, 
Theresa R., Public Outreach Chair Panel 58 
Area 9, Florida North 
 
 
"When anyone, anywhere reaches out for help - let the hands of Al-Anon and Alateen always be 
there..... 
 
 
 


